
Circular No. SGS/12/2017-18
Date :- 12.04.2017
For  Class- Nursery

Dear Parents, 
Warm Greetings.
The  Academic  session  2017-18  has  begun  with  full  swing  &  our  little
birdies have well settled in their classes. 
This  Circular  is  aimed  to  help  you  to  prepare  your  ward  for  good
performance  at  school.  The  school  expects  your  co-operation  in  the
beginning by fulfilling the following Norms.
 Kindly  fill  the  student  Profile  given  on  page no 1   of  the
Almanac.
 Cover the almanac with plastic sheet.
 Monday is the canteen day. Send Rs. 10 only, if you wish
your ward to visit canteen.
 Send 4 passport size photographs of your ward.
 Send labelled Apron and handkerchief for lunch time.
 Send labelled  costumes,  towel  for  swimming and empty
polybag for wet clothes.
 Send skates for skating period.(optional)
 Kindly submit the all the books and notebooks.
 Kindly  note  the  time  table  for  various  activities  and  send
accessories accordingly. 
 Refer  to  the  Academic  and  Activity  Planner  for  better
preparation of your ward at school.
 Check  the facebook updates for the happenings of our kids
at school.
Monday         _____________
Tuesday        ______________
Wednesday _______________
Thursday     ______________
Friday      _______________
Best Regards

(PRINCIPAL)


